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There have been rumours in the market about payment crisis on the Exchange 

 

There have been rumours in the market about payment crisis on the Exchange. These are 

unfounded. In the interest of the investors and the market, it is clarified that taking into account 

outstanding positions and margin/deposits available, as per our current assessment we do not 

envisage any settlement problems for individual trading members. 

 


